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IMPORTANT GOVERNMENT NOTICE 
 

Topic:      National Revenue Symposium   
 

The Liberia Revenue Authority (LRA) and the Ministry of Finance and Development 

Planning (MFDP), with support from the United Nations Development Program (UNDP) 

and the United States Agency for International Development (USAID), will host a one-

day National Revenue Symposium on July 18, 2017. 

The symposium will be held under the theme: "Domestic Revenue Mobilization" and 

findings from four regional dialogues on domestic resource mobilization held last year 

and early 2017 will be presented. 

The pending symposium aims to: 

 Raise awareness on the importance of Domestic Resource Mobilization;  

 Engage with stakeholders on Domestic Resource Mobilization;  

 Gather Taxpayer’s feedback on revenue administration, among others.  

The National Revenue Symposium is an opportunity to hear what the people are saying 

and to put forth suggestions for the domestic resource mobilization strategy for our 

beloved Mama Liberia.  

The program will be aired live and persons wanting to make suggestions will be able 

to do so via telephone, WhatsApp, Facebook and Skype as we build Mama Liberia 

Together With Our Taxes.  

 

 
Signed: _______________ 
D. Kaihenneh Sengbeh 
Manager for Communication, Media and Public Affairs 

 


